## 4. 以下の英文を読んで、問いに答えなさい。

Tom is a student at Higashi Junior High School. He is in his third year of junior high and likes studying English. His English teacher gave the class a project. The project is about famous landmarks around the world. Each student needs to choose a landmark and do research.

Tom chose the Eiffel Tower in Paris, France for his project because he went to France five years ago. He collected information from books and the Internet. He found that the Eiffel Tower was built in 1889 and is 324 meters tall. It is made of iron and was built as the symbol of the 1889 World's Fair.

Tom started working on his project. <u>He made a poster with</u> <u>pictures and facts about the Eiffel Tower.</u> He also wrote a short essay about its history. He practiced his presentation several times.

On the day of the presentations, Tom felt nervous but excited. He stood in front of his classmates and talked about the Eiffel Tower. He (built/explained/it/how/was), its role in the World's Fair, and why it is popular with tourists today.

Tom's classmates were impressed with his project. They asked him some questions and he answered them confidently. After the presentation, Tom felt happy that he could do his best. Also, he decided to learn more about France.

語注)landmark:歴史的建造物 the Eiffel Tower:エッフェル塔 be made of~:~から作られる iron:鉄 World's Fair:万国博覧会 essay:エッセイ confidently:自信を持って

- 1)以下の質問に英語で答えよ。
- 1. Why did Tom choose the Eiffel Tower for his project?
- 2. What did Tom do to research the Eiffel Tower?
- 3. When was the Eiffel Tower built?
- 4. How did Tom feel before his presentation?
- 5. How did Tom feel after his presentation?
- 2)カッコ内の語を正しく並び替えよ。
- 3)傍線部を日本語訳せよ。